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To the Planning Board,
Please see the comments from John Powers below.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 

From: John Powers 
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 3:14 PM
To: Michael Behrendt
Subject: 18 Main Street - Site Plan Application
 
Hi Michael,
 
The fire department has no objections to the proposed site plans as submitted
for this property. As long as there is no vegetation encroaching into the travel
lanes, such as overhanging limbs and branches, the additional pavement and
access from Cowell Road will improve the fire department’s access to the
apartment building located at 18 Main Street, as well as buildings adjacent to
the lot.
 
Thank you.
 
John T. Powers, Deputy Chief
Durham Fire Department
(603) 862-1426
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